
                          

 

 
 

06 May 2009 
 
 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
Due to very low demand for the following Power Cord products it is no longer commercially viable to continue 
supplying them, we have had to take the regrettable decision to discontinue these ranges with immediate effect. 
 
The discontinued parts are detailed below. 
 
ML-6011-5E 
672001 
672009 
672103 
672105 
672106 
672107 
672109 
672110 
672111 
672115 
672126 
672127 
672160 
672205 
672207 
672209 
 
We still have some stocks on the above discontinued parts which are available on a first come first served basis 
and we will also offer an option to secure further stocks up until 29th of May 2009. 
 
It is critical you let us know your existing and ongoing requirements ASAP so we can secure further stocks if 
required. 
 
Please ensure your purchasing and engineering teams are aware of this notification to avoid any problems in your 
supply chain. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
Anglia 
 


